
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2023 
 
 
 
Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 2 
NOTICE OF REVISED 

REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 
HELICOPTER MAINTENANCE, ENGINEERING AND REPAIR SERVICES  

RFSQ NUMBER 711-SH 
 
This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to notify potential Vendors of revisions to 
Request for Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) 711-SH for Helicopter Maintenance, 
Engineering and Repair Services, as follows: 

 
Exhibit 11 [Price Sheet (Parts, Components, and/or Raw Materials)] of Appendix B 
(Required Forms) to the RFSQ is deleted in its entirety and replaced with the 
attached revised Exhibit 11 to update the price sheet.   

 
All other terms and conditions of the RFSQ remain unchanged and in full force and 
effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact: 
 

Contract Analyst:  Lauren Thai 
Email: lbthai@lasd.org 
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